Monroe, Beverlez

From: Andrew Kordonowy <kord@cerberususa.com> '
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 8:12 AM

To: NDLA, H NAT; NDLA, H EDU

Subject: HB 1339

Rights should not be dependent on geographical location.
Driver's licenses are honored across state lines, our rights should as well.
We should default to resiprossity of rights, not restrictions. ,

Thank You,

Andrew Kordonowy



